
ENVIRONMENT AND RECREATION COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES

Thursday, September 5, 2019 - 6:00 p.m.

A meeting of the Environment and Recreation Committee was held on the above date and time
with the following members present:  Chairperson Wendy Margolis and Ben Bell.  Also present was
Borough Manager John Davis.

Minutes of the August 2019 Committee meeting were approved.

The Committee reviewed the results of the Plastic Reduction Community Survey.  All agreed that
the response was very good.  John was asked to post the results of the survey broken down by all
respondents, Borough resident responses, and Borough business responses.  John will draft a
message to go with the results for review by the Committee.  The results will be reported to
Council and Wendy will work on a draft resolution for consideration at the next Committee
meeting.  The Committee will also discuss the results of the joint EAC meeting on September 12.

Under Old Business, the Committee continued to discuss the merits of the single-trash hauler
model versus our current system, and also received a brief update on efforts with regard to Shade
Trees.

Adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

John Davis
Borough Manager
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